

MINISTRY REBOOT!

USHERS AND GREETERS

Join this important hospitality ministry at St. Mary Parish!



The Parish is rebooting the Greeter/Usher Ministry now that we are back in the Church and worship is getting back to normal. We need Greeters/Ushers for all the Masses in both the Church and Hall. This important ministry welcomes and seats worshipers as they arrive for Mass, takes up the offertory collection and distributes bulletins at the end of Mass. It requires arriving 20 minutes before Mass and 10 minutes after Mass. If you would like to help at the Mass you regularly attend or would like more information, please contact John Ahle at johnahle@aol.com.